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To: LSAW Membership
Re: NSPS Elections for Vice President.

Dear LSAW members:

On December 1 the National Society of Professional Surveyors (NSPS) will be sending out election ballots for the office of Vice President to the NSPS Executive Committee.

The election of officers in the NSPS works just like the LSAW.  That is, the Vice President is elected by votes of the membership, then ascends through the executive positions of President-elect, President, and past president.

This year we have three excellent candidates. They are Thomas Brooks, PLS from Alabama, Bob Aikins, PLS from Ohio, and our own Amanda Allred, PLS from Washington.

I am endorsing Amanda Allred for this position. Before moving to Washington, Amanda was the delegate from New Mexico. I have known her and worked with her for years and have always been impressed with her dedication to the profession and the NSPS.
Amanda is a member of the LSAW South Central Chapter. She lives on a farm outside of Dayton, Washington, with her husband and children.

The resumes of all three candidates can be viewed from the NSPS website. From the homepage, scroll to the bottom, click on the “election” button and all three resumes will appear.

The most important thing for us, as members of the LSAW, is to vote. Regardless of who you vote for, it is very important the LSAW makes itself heard on the national level.

Regards
Jim
James A. Coan, Sr., PLS, CFedS
LSAW Past President
LSAW Delegate to NSPS


